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Comment Submitted:

I am a Las Vegas native and would like to voice my DISPLEASURE in the decision to construct a solar energy collector field in
the Jean, NV drylake area. Year after year the OHV (off highway vehicle) community of users are faced with more land closures and
consequently less areas to recreate on PUBLIC LANDS. This is one of the last public areas left that is reasonably close to the
Vegas area. This area has been host to many competitive and non competitive events for several decades. With the proposal to
close this land and develop it is a disregard to the publics' need to recreate. It may be easy to just say go across the highway and
ride over there or go find another area there's plenty of land. That is not the case any more as we all know. 
I understand that this project will be a great asset to generating electricity naturally and efficiently but there must be another area
that can be considered that is not one already designated as a public area of recreation. There are hundreds of thousands of children
and adults that will be displaced by the completion of this project in this location. I hope that you are able to reconsider the
decision to build this energy plant in this location. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit a comment. 

Sincerely, 

John Pellissier


